Additional Materials

-Award a Bid and Authorize the Town Manager to Execute a Contract
for the Hillsborough Street Reconstruction Project

Council Question: I’'m wondering how long Hillsborough Street will be one-lane?

Staff Response: Hillsborough Street will be reduced to one-way, single lane, southbound traffic
for the full length of the project. The project is anticipated to last about three weeks assuming

good weather. It will be scheduled for Fall 2018 or Spring 2019 depending on the contractor’s
availability.

Council Question: Just to confirm, but is Hillsborough Street a town street, rather than a DOT
road?

Staff Response: Yes, Hillsborough Street is maintained by the Town.
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